
                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

              

          

       

         

       

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

PAPE VILLAGE BIA 
1041 Pape Ave.  
Toronto, Ont.  M4K 3W1 

March 23, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

It has come to our attention that the amplified music on patios pilot is up for review.
 

As part of the revitalization of the city, creating enjoyable outdoor spaces continues to be
 

important.  As restrictions ease, many may still prefer outdoor entertainment to indoors. 


This is a win-win situation for restaurants. Being able to enjoy music while dining 


outdoors adds to the vibrance of our main streets.  We fully support the continuation of
 

this initiative.
 

Sincerely,
 

Clorraine Dennie, Coordinator
 

Pape Village BIA
 

papevillage@yahoo.ca
 

mailto:papevillage@yahoo.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

Henry Weinman 
Chair 
Pape Village BIA | 416-899-1817 


